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Díaz-Canel congratulates Venezuela for winning the Under 23 Baseball World Cup

Havana, October 3 (RHC)-- Cuban President Miguel Diaz-Canel sent a message of congratulations to the
Venezuelan team for their win of in the Under 23 Baseball World Cup, which took place in Mexico.

On his Twitter account, the Cuban leader congratulated the baseball team of the Bolivarian nation, whose
team defeated the local team 4-0 in the final.



In the competition, despite a number of mishaps, Cuba finished in fourth place after losing in the third-
place match against Colombia, with a score of five goals to three. 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/deportes/272448-diaz-canel-congratulates-venezuela-for-
winning-the-under-23-baseball-world-cup
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